Announcement of Intent to begin
Qualification-Based Selection of Engineering Consultant for the
Coffee Pot Drainage Basin Improvements Design

The City of Sedona is announcing that it intends to begin review of the Consultant
Information Request Forms, after August 1, 2014, as a basis for requesting Statements of
Qualifications for design of the Coffee Pot Drainage Basin Improvements. The purpose
of the project is to upgrade the existing drainage facilities within the Coffee Pot Drainage
Basin north of SR 89A to 25-year drainage capacity per the City’s existing Storm Water
Master Plan. It is anticipated that the project will require preparation of construction
documents and engineer’s cost estimate, as well as interaction with private property
owners and regulatory agencies. Parties interested in being considered during the review
are requested to submit a completed FY 2014/2015 Consultant Information Request
Form, if they have not submitted one already. Forms must be submitted by August 1,
2014 to be considered. These forms can be found on the City of Sedona website here.
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